
 
NOVEMBER 2023 
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2 Progress 
Conferences 
3:30-8:30PM 
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5 6 
     
 
 

7 8  9 
  REMEMBRANCE DAY  

ASSEMBLY 1:00PM 
Wear red and black 

PICTURE  
ORDERS 

DUE  

10 
No Classes 

11 
Remembrance           
Day 
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Remembrance           
Day observed 

No Classes 
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16  
HOT MEAL  

ORDER FORMS 
DUE 
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SCC MEETING 
6:30 pm 
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HOT MEAL 

24 
        

25 
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28 
 

29 
 

 30 
 

 
 

 

Principal- Mr. Graham  McGregor 
Vice-Principal– Mrs. Sandy Morley 

Phone: 306-763-5375 

BOOK FAIR Oct-30th—Nov-3rd 



                                                      Principal’s Message 
 
 
November is upon us and with that winter weather has also begun to show itself! The small “skiffs” of snow 
will soon give way to snow banks and drifts and another wonderful Saskatchewan winter! 
 
 
October was one to remember with another record Walkathon. This 
money is so valuable to us at the school as it allows us to do enriching  
activities with students which we would otherwise need to cover through 
user fees (like athletics), participation  for trips and experiences. Our 
ability to attend the Broadway North Theatre performance and other 
school trips are a wonderful way for our students to learn in a variety of 
ways and we could not do it without your support. That being said, thank 
you again to all who fundraised and contributed to this year’s total. In 
October we also had the opportunity to enjoy the SCC’s Halloween 
Dance which included a fantastic Halloween Fun Room prepared by Red Wing Parent and SCC Member; 
Petra Beaven. Many thanks are due to Petra and her team of actors who delivered a unique and fantastic  
experience over and above our Dance and Canteen! 
 
November promises to be busy as well, we will start off with our Term 1 Progress Conferences on November 
2nd from 3:30-8:30pm. Parents have been asked to sign up for conference times using our Edsby online  
booking system this term. If you are unable to use the system or are in need of help booking a time please 
contact your child’s teacher or call the office for assistance. A week later we will have our annual  
Remembrance Day Ceremony at the school. November 9th at 1:00pm we will welcome Veterans from the 
Prince Albert ANAVETS to our ceremony which is being hosted this year by our SLC. Community members 
are welcome to attend this very special event. The ceremony is followed by a 4 day weekend for the students 
and staff to pay respects to Remembrance Day and as a day in lieu for staff of Progress Conference evening.  
 
November will also see our Volleyball teams head into P4A 
playoffs. This year we have over 50 students participating on 4 
teams in the school. These teams are proudly coached by teachers 
from our school as volunteers throughout the season. Good luck to 
all towards their goals of P4A Extravaganza Championships in the 
month of November!  

Graham McGregor 

SCC Halloween  
Dance 2023 

Special thanks to Petra Beaven and her crew of actors and 
setup students who helped make the Halloween Fun Room 
a major success of our Dance on October 27. Shown above 
are Red Wing PS students: (L to R) Maze, Austin, Avah, 
Hudson, Kole, Tayah, Abigail. Not shown are former Red 
Wing (now Carlton) students: Brianna Bratashcuk and 
Lily Cheal. 





2023-2024 activity fee is now due if you have not paid please 
submit payment to office or cash on line. 

Kindergarten $15.00 
Grade 1– 8 $30.00 

The SLC  
We will be selling poppies by donation from Mon Nov 6 until Thursday, Nov 9 
Nov 9 Remembrance Day Assembly at 1:00  
Nov 9 will be Red and/or Black Shirt Day for Remembrance Day Assembly 
Nov 17 Hat Day 

Just a reminder to parents and guardians, winter is  
 coming please make sure your child is dressed for the 
weather. The open fields in the playground make it feel a 
little colder than it is.  
 

 
PARENTS AND GUARDIANS PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILD HAS 
A WATER BOTTLE HERE AT SCHOOL.  THERE IS A  WATER FILLING  
 STATION TO FILL UP WATER BOTTLES.  
 
ALSO PLEASE ENSURE THEY HAVE  UTENSILS WHEN NEEDED FOR 
FOR YOUR CHILDS LUNCHES. 



 
WALKATHON 

Another year done for the annual walkathon great success again the students 
raised $28,421.05, outstanding  job! But there is some walkathon forms out 
still if you child has walkathon forms that have pledges or they have not used 
them please return to the school as soon as possible .Thank you  
 
Congratulations to the top 3 fundraisers this year, Arywn Kindt,Atlas Patoki, 
Jade Bremner  
 
Fundraisers who were $300 and more: Leland Hastings, Bexleigh Berg-Oreel 
Dennis Linklater, Acre Patoki, Axl Schmalz, Teagen Stahl, Griffey Szazs, 
Theo Walker, Charlee Gryba, Braxton Hoover,Loic Hurd, Charles Hurd, 
Laykin Northey, Emmet Christenson, Hannah Topping, Jayda Schmalz, 
,Emma Guidinger, Payton Fennig, Holden Johnson, Arabella Carter, Cutler 
Fennig, Robbie Nyirfa. 

Hot meal  
November 23rd 

forms due  
November 16th 

 Please sign up on Edsby we are encouraging  
parents and guardians to use Edsby for your 
child's attendance when they are away. Also to 
 report any pick ups or changes  after school 
please call  the office before 2:00pm thank you. 



 
Prince Albert Lions Club 

Box 518 
Prince Albert, Saskatchewan 

S6V 5R4 
CANADA 

Sʑʢʧʖnɒ PʢʖnȪɏ Aɸȩɏԭ ʋnɍ Disʤʢicɢ SʖnȪɏ 1947 
Volunteers Needed for Operation Red Nose 2023 

 
The Prince Albert Lions Club will be sponsoring Operation Red Nose in Prince Albert again in 2023.  Community 

volunteers are the key to the success of the program.  In 2022 we provided 130 rides to 275 clients who were impaired or who did 
not feel fit to drive their own vehicle.  They all got home safely.   
 
Although the service is free, clients usually provide donations, which under the provisions of the Operation Red Nose Program must 
be allocated to youth groups or groups that support youth in Prince Albert and area.  The Prince Albert Lions Club has selected area 
schools as the recipients of these donations to assist with programing for students.  As a result of the campaign a total of $4,400 was 
donated to 11 elementary schools in Prince Albert and area.   
 
The program operates on Friday and Saturday evenings.  This year will be starting on Friday, December 1st and run for 5 weekends 
plus New Year’s Eve.  We start around 9 pm in the evening and usually run until 2 am the next morning.  New Year’s tends to run a 
bit later due to house parties. 
 
Volunteers must be at least 19 years of age.  They are organized into teams of 3 people, an escort driver, designated driver and navi-
gator.-All volunteers, require a police background check (provided at no cost) and are insured for liability by our provincial sponsor 
the SGI.  Volunteers do not have to use their vehicles since escort vehicles are provided by vehicle dealerships in the city 
 
Volunteers can choose to work one night, a weekend or the whole season.  Come as an individual or put together a team of 3 people.  
We find News Year Eve is one of our busiest nights.  Volunteers are provided with food, coffee and camaraderie during the evenings 
they work. 
 
If you are interested in helping out with Operation Red Nose, please contact me at (306)763-7434, (306)425-7804(cell) or by email 
at rbraaten@sasktel.net.                         Lion Randy Braaten 


